
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Portland Partner Outlines Ways to Safeguard Against Potential
Hallucinations with GenAI Use in the Workplace
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In a bylined article published in DJC Oregon, Stephen Scott provides steps for workplaces to help

avoid potential AI “hallucinations” during which generative AI produces incorrect or blatantly false

pieces of information that sound all too real. 

To read the article visit DJC Oregon (subscription required). This article was also printed in New

England Biz Law Update.
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